
Board Briefs 

Highlights from the Board Meeting of February 22, 2018 

 
Recognitions 

 
Students from RMS and RHS Choral Departments were recognized for receiving state awards.  
 
Chris Heaps for being awarded the 2016-17 Alabama Coach of the Year for Boys Baseball from the 
National Federation of State High School Associations. 
 
Jason Goodwin for being awarded the District 7 Principal of the Year from CLAS. 
 

Consent Items 
Enclosure A -   Minutes 
Enclosure B -   Financial Report 
Enclosure C -   Budget Amendment 
Enclosure D -  Trip Request 

1. RMS Scholars Team – During February 23-24, 2018, to participate in the  
Alabama Scholastic Competition Association Middle School State Tournament in 
Hoover, Alabama.  Request by Molly Bates, sponsor.    

Enclosure E -  Policy 
Approved revised policy Section 6.1 Admissions and Attendance (6.1.5 Field Trips & 
Extracurricular Activities) as presented in the agenda.  The revisions were reviewed 
by the local education association and received its approval.  

Enclosure F –   Request for Proposal 
Proposals were requested for the financing of (10) CE 72 Passenger Propane Powered 
buses to be purchased in April 2018.  After reviewing all of the proposals received, 
CB&S Bank was selected to provide the financing. 

 
Personnel 

 
Resignation in Position 
1.  Linda Gable, CNP Worker; effective January 11, 2018  
2. Mark Heaton, Teacher, Head Football Coach and Athletic Director; effective June 30, 2018 
 
Employment in Position 
3.  Brea Colagross, Computer Science Teacher, RHS; effective 2018-2019 school year 
 
Substitute 
4.  Chad Whitfield, Bus Driver (contingent upon completion of bus driver certification on February 

26, 2018 and background clearance) 
5. Willard Mitchell, Bus Driver (contingent upon completion of bus driver certification on 

February 26, 2018) 
 

The next regular meeting will be Thursday, March 22 at 3:30, and work session will be Monday, 
March 19 at 3:30. 
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